
Welcome!
Hello Students and Families!

I hope you had a fantastic 
summer and are ready for a 
new school year! My name is 
Mrs. Peters and I am thrilled to 
be your teacher!

This year is going to be 
filled with learning, new 
experiences, and gaining new 
skills. I hope to instill a love of 
learning, the same way I love 
teaching. I can’t wait to get to 
know all of you, and make 
unforgettable memories 
together! 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Peters

alyssa.peters@edison.k12.nj.us

-The first day of 
school is 
September 1st!
-Please check our 
class supply list.
A few of my 
favorites:

-Coffee
-Tacos

-The beach
-Reading 
-Giraffes


